
La Veta Trails 10th Anniversary 
Celebration and Silent Auction 

July 17, 2025, 4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Cuchara Mountain Mercantile 

1120 Panadero Ave., Cuchara, CO  
 
 

Silent Auction Frequently Asked 
Questions 

 

Bidding “How To” Questions 
 

1. Can I only bid on-line? Yes, you must be registered with a bidder number online 

to participate, there is no paper bidding. 

 
2. How do I get a bidder number? On any smart device, go to zeffy.com and click on 

the link to register with your address and credit card. 

 
3. What if I do not have a smart device? Go to the Silent Auction registration table 

on July 17th and someone will assist you.  

 

4. Is a credit card required to bid? No, you have the option to pay in cash. You will 

need to provide your contact information in the Zeffy Silent Auction Bidding platform so 

you will receive email notices, announcements, and bid status.  

 

Bidding Closing Questions 
 
1. What time does Silent Auction bidding close? 7:00 pm on July 17th. 
 
2. Do I have to be present to win? No, most items are available for pickup in the 

Cuchara Mountain Mercantile or shipping at your expense if you cannot stay until the 

conclusion of the silent auction.  

 
3. How will I know if I won? Are you announcing winners? We are not announcing 

winners. Winners will receive an email from Zeffy that they have the final high bid.  

 

4. What do I do after I win? If you are paying with cash, report to the Silent Auction 

registration table to pay and collect your items from a volunteer. All others can report to 

the display area to collect your items. 

 

If you have questions or need a clarification, please email info@lavetatrails.org.  

mailto:info@lavetatrails.org



